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WARNING—THE DANGERS OF BUTTON BATTERIES

‘The Healthcare Investigation Branch is currently investigating the dangers of children
‘swallowing button batteries following the death of a child from an unknown and undetected
ingestion of a button battery. The parents reported symptoms of abdominal pain, vomiting
and a raised temperature. There were seven contacts in nine days with different healthcare
services in the community and hospital, but the battery remained undetected.

‘The child sadly died.

Ifyou suspect your child has swal-
Please be aware of the dangers:- lowed a button battery, act fast.

Parents should make every effor to prevent. Go straight to the AZE depart-
children having access to the batteres. ment at your local hospital or
dial 999 for an ambulance.

Ensure that products with button batteries are not given

Tellthe doctor you think your chid
to chikdren if the battery compartment isn't secure witha | 121 e doctor you tink

Do not et your child eat or drink

Do not make them sick.

Aways buy toys from reputable retailers. Do not waitto see if any symptoms
develop

Keep spare batteries out of the reach and sight of Children.

‘Teach older children not to give  batteries to their younger brother and sisters.
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